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Mr Graham Hope 
Chief Executive 
West Lothian Council 
Civic Centre 
Howden South Road 
Livingston 

24th January 2023 

Dear Graham 

Bathgate Local Area Committee – Special Meeting 

In terms of Standing Order 5, I am calling a Special Meeting of the Bathgate 
Local Area Committee to take place on 6th February 2023 at 2pm in the Jim 
Walker Partnership Centre to consider the following item of business: 

• Covid-19 Local Recovery and Renewal Fund

Yours sincerely 

Councillor Harry Cartmill 
Bathgate Ward 

Councillor Harry Cartmill 
Bathgate Ward 

West Lothian Civic Centre 
Howden South Road 
Livingston 
West Lothian 
EH54 6FF 

Tel. No. 01506 281748 
E-mail harry.cartmill@westlothian.gov.uk
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